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Power Supply Upgrade Program 
Schofields to Riverstone  

 COMMUNITY NOTIFICATION      AUGUST 2019

Transport for NSW is upgrading electrical infrastructure as part of the Power Supply Upgrade Program, 

which is designed to meet expected power requirements for Sydney’s future rail network and new fleet 

of air-conditioned trains. 

Weekend work 

Between 6am and 6pm on Saturday 24 August and Sunday 25 August, we will be working inside 

the rail corridor from St Albans Road, Schofields to Castlereagh Street, Riverstone to install and adjust 

overhead wires. We will also install safety screens on the Westminster Street Bridge, over the rail line. 

To ensure the safety of our customers and staff, this work will be completed during a scheduled Sydney 

Trains trackwork weekend. Train services will be affected during weekend works. Please contact 

Transport Info on 131 500 or visit transportnsw.info for more information about replacement bus 

services.  

Please see map overleaf of the Westminster Street Bridge works. 

Partial lane closure 

A partial lane closure will be in place on the Westminster Street Bridge between Railway Terrace and 

Bridge Street 6am to 6pm Sunday 25 August to allow the works described above to be safely 

carried out.  

Through traffic will be maintained at all times although delays may be experienced. Traffic 

control will be in place to safely direct traffic and pedestrians. Please follow directions and proceed 

carefully.  

What you may notice 

Access to the rail corridor for workers and equipment will be via the gates on Railway Parade south of 

Westminster Street, Schofields and at West Parade, Riverstone. Vehicles will also access the tracks 

via the level crossing opposite King Street, Riverstone.  



  

Up to five parking spaces will be temporarily unavailable on West Parade, Riverstone from 5am 

Monday 19 August to 6pm Wednesday 28 August while work is carried out in the rail corridor.  

Construction equipment

Equipment to be used includes cherry pickers, crane truck, work vehicles, winch, generator and 

various hand and power tools. 

Transport for NSW is committed to minimising noise impacts on the community. We switch off 

equipment when it is not being used, place equipment as far away from properties as possible and 

monitor our work activities to make sure noise levels are being managed effectively. 

Keeping the community informed 

If you would like to speak with the project team about these works, please contact us via the details 

provided below. Thank you for your understanding during this work.  

Map showing Westminster Road Bridge work 
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